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 Early Career Workshop, July 11-13, 2014 (formerly known as the New Faculty 
Workshop). Gustavus Adolphus College, St. Peter, MN. Registration opens soon:  deadline 
Wednesday, June 26. For new tenure-track and non-tenure-track faculty starting their 1st, 
2nd, or 3rd year next year. Also for postdoctoral fellows and senior graduate students 
preparing for future careers as faculty in the liberal arts.  
http://mathsciconsortium.org/event_information/2014-workshop-for-early-career-success  

 Instrumentation in the Undergraduate Curriculum, tentatively August 7-10, 2014. 
Gustavus Adolphus College, St. Peter, MN. Registration opens in June; deadline Thursday 
July 24. More details coming soon. If this interests you, e-mail or call Brandy Russell. 
http://mathsciconsortium.org/event_information/scientific-instrumentation-in-the-
undergraduate-curriculum 

 Undergraduate Research Symposium in the Physical Sciences, Math, and Computer 
Science October 31-November 1, 2014. Washington University in St. Louis, MO. 
Registration deadline September 29. http://mathsciconsortium.org/event_information/2014-
undergraduate-research-symposium-in-the-physical-sciences-math-and-computer-science  

 Undergraduate Research Symposium in the Biological Sciences and Psychology, 
November 7-8, 2014. University of Chicago, IL. Registration deadline September 29. 
http://mathsciconsortium.org/event_information/2014-undergraduate-research-symposium-
in-the-biological-sciences-and-psychology  

 
 

Upcoming opportunities 

Recent news 
 Janet Andersen Award Winners Congratulations to our two Janet Andersen Award 

winners for 2014! Phoebe Lostroh of the Colorado College Biology Department and Kevin 
Crosby of the Carthage College Physics Department were selected and will give their award 
lectures at the Undergraduate Research Symposia this fall. 
http://mathsciconsortium.org/janet-andersen-award  

 Executive Committee Meeting. The Midstates Consortium is run by a Director (Brandy 
Russell), a Program Assistant (Brenda Kroenke), and an Executive Committee. The latter is 
made up of faculty representatives from each campus. We met recently (April 26) in St. 
Paul to discuss the past year’s programs and to plan the next year. Please join me in 
thanking the Executive Committee for their hard work not only at this annual meeting, but 
throughout the year in communicating with all of you about Midstates Programs. See our 
Members page to learn who is on the Executive Committee. 
http://mathsciconsortium.org/college_affiliations  
 
 
 

 


